
Thank you for your interest in our platform. We recognise the importance of accessibility for all 
users, and we are committed to ensuring that our platform is accessible to everyone. However, at 
this time, our platform does not meet accessibility standards. We apologise for any inconvenience 
this may cause.


We understand that accessibility is critical for individuals with disabilities, and we are actively 
working to improve the accessibility of our platform. We have included accessibility on our 
roadmap, and we plan to make significant improvements in the near future.


In the meantime, we encourage users who require assistance to contact us at 
admin@shotright.co.za. We will do our best to provide any necessary assistance and 
accommodate your needs to the best of our ability.


Thank you for your patience and understanding as we work to improve our platform's 
accessibility.
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